
Our School in the Park is Second to None                                                                     

 

 

 

Dear Families, 
 

You are warmly invited to Grays Point Public School for the annual Easter Hat Parade on Thursday 

6th April 2023, from 10:00am – 11.00am on the active playground. We have the following items 

lined up for your enjoyment: 

 

P&C Canteen Chocolate Jar Guessing Competition 

In the last week of term, students will have the opportunity to guess how many chocolate eggs 

are in a jar. This will be held in the canteen and each guess will be a gold coin. The closest guess 

will receive the jar of Easter eggs which will be announced at the end of the Easter Hat parade. 

 
Easter Hampers 

The P&C have also kindly donated four Easter hampers for a lucky winner of each stage as a special 

treat to be drawn at the end of the Easter Hat parade. 

 

 

Please join us this Easter and make it a celebration to 
remember! 

 

The Staff and Students of Grays Point Public School 

Kindergarten, Year 1 & Year 2: Easter Hats 

Project Runway comes to Grays Point as parents, grandparents, siblings and friends are enlisted to 

help our younger students make their one-off hats or masks at home for the parade to end all 

parades!  

 
Years 3 & 4: Eggs on Legs 

The task where Easter, fashion, creativity and embarrassment collide: our students in Year 3 and 4 

will once again be proudly parading as 'Eggs on Legs'! This could include costumes, head pieces, 

masks, dress up or decorated cardboard displays. 

 
Years 5: Dioramas 

Our senior students flex their creative muscles and build dioramas incorporating an egg theme. 

The entries are viewed by their peers and the successful designers will join the list of famous 

names before them in the GPPS Easter Diorama Champions Hall of Fame. They will be on 

display for the student's egg-joyment in the Library from Monday of Week 11 (3rd April) and the 

winner will be announced at the parade. 

 
Year 6: Easter Games 

Year 6 will be hosting 'Easter Games' for students to participate in. Year 6 students will be raising 

money towards their gift to the school and their Year 6 farewell in Term 4. Some stalls will be 

obstacle course fun, guessing competitions, sponge throwing and a variety of other exciting 

activities. A permission note has been emailed to families via School Bytes. If you have not 

provided your consent yet, please ensure you do so and make payment prior to the event.  

Areminder that  


